
APPENDIX E 

 

From: Neil BARNES PC 10051 [neil.barnes@kent.pnn.police.uk] 

Sent: 11 July 2013 15:43 

To: Lorraine Neale 

Subject: Fwd: Re: Premises Application 

Attachments: Re: Premises Application; ATT00001.txt 

 

Please see the attached E-mail from R Townsend accepting the Conditions as proposed by Kent 
Police. 

 

On the understanding that these are now added to the licence, Kent Police wish to withdraw their 
representations 

 


